PTF March Meeting -Thursday, March 15, 2018

Meeting Called To Order By: Jeremy

Opening Prayer Given By: Jeremy

In Attendance: Jeremy, Jenny, Teri Esperanza, Mandy, Mr. Patterson, Terra

Agenda:

- 1. Secretary's Report and Approval of February Meeting Minutes Jenny
- 2. Treasure Report: N/A
- 3. Golden Gala Mandy
 - a. Event recap: was a huge success. Attendees are excited about events like this continuing, PTF is hopeful for more help from volunteers for next year.
 - b. Next steps: Mandy Sackett will be holding 1st meeting for next year's auction sometime in April 2018, date to be determined.
 - c. Ideas for next year's auction:
 - In terms of themes, Country Western Theme, Roaring 20's (venue to possibly be Santa Cru Elk's Lodge/Roaring Camp/Community Center etc.).
 - 2. Make the cost more accessible by aiming for \$50/ticket, dropping costs for volunteers, school staff free, etc.
- 4. All-School 50th Birthday Celebration Jeremy
 - a. Date: May 24th, 2018, 1:30-2:30
 - b. Cake and ice cream will be served to students by PTF, volunteers needed ©
 - c. Need help getting Little Red School and ECLC cake and ice cream
 - d. Entertainment ideas: Surfin' Magician, the Baymonte Band, or Block Rocker with music for the student to enjoy ©
- 5. Upcoming Events-Jeremy
 - a. Togo's-3rd week in April (?) 20% of proceeds from 3pm-close
 - b. Pizza Place-TBD
 - c. Jamba Juice-TBD
 - d. Shadow Brook-TBD
 - e. Malone's Scotts Valley-TBD
- 6. Other topics of discussion

- a. 50th Gala auction proceeds and how they will be distributed for campus beautification. Mr. Patterson has met with Fred to help determine what the church is looking to do to the campus on their own merit, he will meet again with Fred before anything is finalized.
 - 1. Present an online survey to all parents of Baymonte to hear what families would like to see done to the 3 Baymonte campuses
 - a. Items being considered include: Retaining wall ECLC, outside painting for Little Red House, new windows for 1-3rd grade classrooms, new railing for middle school, new drinking/water bottle fountains, carpets, new roll gate and fence on main campus, air conditioning in middle school classrooms, key fobs for security purposes, painting for main campus.